

## **Black Hawk County Board of Supervisors**

Linda L. Laylin 833-3076 Tom Little 833-3075

Chris Schwartz 833-3074 Dan Trelka 833-3077 Craig White 833-3078

James Perry Finance Director Kayla Zwanziger Administrative Aide

January 12, 2021

Dear Governor Reynolds,

Data indicates there are a significant amount of citizens who are vulnerable to COVID-19 residing in Black Hawk County. The Black Hawk County Board of Supervisors would respectfully request that the vaccinations be distributed in a more expeditious manner. In addition, it is our desire to be informed of a timeline and amount of expected doses for the residents of Black Hawk County.

We realize that these are unprecedented times with significant challenges. However, we concur with US Surgeon General Dr. Jerome Adams that states across the nation; including Iowa, make their COVID vaccine distribution strategy more fluid.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Black Hawk County Board of Supervisors,

Daniel J. Trelka, Chair